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This measure only further harms our cities broken reputation as a lawless safe haven 

for homeless and criminals. This is unsafe for all parties involved and is not a solution 

to our housing problem. We must clean up our streets, freeway entrances, parks, etc. 

By allowing this kind of measure we are hurting local businesses, small businesses 

and anyone that lives in Portland. This will only drive more businesses out of 

downtown and further damage the current state of Portland. I am vehemently against 

this measure.  


